
	

	

Invitation	Letter-Medica	2015	
	
	

It	is	our	pleasure	to	invite	you	for	a	visit	to	our	booth	at	the	Medica	Exhibition	2015,	taking	place	in	Dusseldorf,	from	
November	16th	-	19th.	

	
The	Atlas	Medical	staff	will	be	happy	to	present	the	range	of	Atlas	Surgical	Sutures	to	all	our	business	friends,	partners	

and	esteemed	visitors.	
	

We	hope	you	will	be	able	to	accept	this	Invitation	and	we	look	forward	to	welcome	you	at	our	booth.	
	

Best	regards,	
 

Costas Angelides 
Managing Director 
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